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8th December 2023 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Autumn Topic book 
 

We are sending your child’s Autumn Topic book home next week so that you will be able 

to enjoy, share and celebrate all the wonderful work that has been completed over the 

term. We do hope that you will have time over the holiday to take the opportunity to 
discuss the different pieces of work, and that your child will be able to explain some of 

their tasks and their learning. The topic book gives you a flavour of the Learning Journey 

your child has experienced thus far. 

 

After Christmas, it is important to return this topic book back to school as it will 
contribute to the on-going assessments for your child.   

 

Of course, as in keeping with tradition, all topic books will be sent home at the end of the 

academic year. 

 

Many thanks once again for all your support toward the successful learning for our 
children this autumn term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A Corless 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

                                       

 

 


